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BPCAC Assessment  with JLA
● Meetings/interviews are getting scheduled. If you have not responded, 

please check your emails. It is important that we hear from you!

SS4A - Safe Streets for All, Transportation Safety Action Plan
● We have finalized contracting for Alta’s Scope of Work.
● Getting the program up and running!

Membership renewals are coming up in May.
● Members serve 2 year terms and folks who are at the end of their two 

years will get an email asking if they would like to renew. 



SRTS - Peyton Blackwell, bike works by p:ear
● The bike works fleet was launched at an event at Davis Park! 

Thank you Greg for helping!
● Spring is busy with pedestrian and bike safety lessons, W+R to 

school events, and community outreach


